
THE COUNCIL

JOINT REPORT OF THE LAND USE COMMITTEE

AND THE

SUBCOMMITTEE ON ZONING AND FRANCHISES

L.U. No. 858 (Reso. No. 1772)

By Council Members Eisland and McCaffrey
SUBJECT
CITYWIDE


N 010065 ZRY

City Planning Commission decision approving an application submitted by the Department of City Planning, pursuant to Section 201 of the New York City Charter for an amendment of the Zoning Resolution of the City of New York, relating to signs.

INTENT

To establish size, height, projection and other zoning regulations for signs in Manufacturing Districts; limit the size of accessory business signs in Commercial and Manufacturing Districts while allowing flexibility for signs within large scale developments or on large zoning lots in commercial and manufacturing districts; establish controls for flashing signs along the waterfront; restrict the replacement of certain types of non-conforming signs; and, prohibit excessive illumination on illuminated signs.

PUBLIC HEARING
DATE:  January 9, 2001, recessed until February 1, 2001

      
Witnesses in Favor:  Twenty-Five   


Witnesses Against:  Twenty-Seven
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L.U. No. 858 (Reso. No. 1772)
SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION
      
DATE:  February 6, 2001

The Subcommittee recommends that the Land Use Committee approve the decision of the City Planning Commission with modifications.

In Favor:


Against:


Abstain:
McCaffrey


None



None

Berman

Dear

Malavé-Dilán

Quinn

COMMITTEE ACTION
      
Date:  February 6, 2001

      
The Committee recommends that the Council approve the attached resolution and refer the modifications to the City Planning Commission.

In Favor:     
     

Against:      
  

Abstain:

Eisland


None



None

Spigner

Berman

Dear

O’Donovan

McCaffrey

Malavé-Dilán

Linares

Sabini

Miller

Carrion, Jr.

Perkins

Quinn
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L.U. No. 858 (Reso. No. 1772)

FILING OF MODIFICATIONS WITH THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

The Committee's proposed modifications were filed with the City Planning Commission on February 8, 2001.  The City Planning Commission filed a letter dated February 12, 2001, with the Council indicating that the proposed modifications are not subject to additional environmental review or additional review pursuant to Section 197-c of the City Charter.
